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Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Important Message - Measles, Chicken Pox or Shingles 
 
We are writing to inform you that a student at Taverham High School who, due to medical treatment, has a 
low immune system, which puts their health at risk if exposed to measles, chicken pox or shingles. 
 
Could you please inform us immediately if your child/ward is suspected of having measles or chicken pox so 
that we can keep the child/wards family informed so they can receive any relevant medication as quickly as 
possible. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate in contacting us via email on: 
firstaid@taverhamhigh.org 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs S Denton 
First Aid Co-ordinator 


